SERVICE PROJECT DAY
Mark your calendar! This year we are tfeaming up
for a full Service Project Dayl. VVhile we haven't
secured all details- our plan is to visit a few local
nursing homes o do a short performance and
spread ho\'\day cheerl We will be providing hol'\day T-
shirts To wear 1o the nursing homes. Please email
the studio with your dancer’s shirt size. Dancers
should also wear black leggings. This will take place
on Monday. December 22nd late morning. More
details coming soon!

JINGLE JAM
WE WILL ALSO AGAIN THIS YEAR BE HOSTING A

* " JINGLE JAK" AT THE STUDIO THAT SARE NIGHT,
\V DECEMBER 22ND FROM 7-SPM. CONVENTION
TEAM DANCERS GRADES 8 AND UP WILL BE

NEEDED AS HELPERS DURING THE EVENT! AGAIN,

MORE DETAILS COMING

N

FUNDRAISERS:
We have a couple fundraisers we are working on setting up to help off set some
convention costs.
More information coming soon!




